
The year 2023 was a memorable year for The Storehouse. We welcomed  
1,952 new individuals and saw a 23% increase in client visits. Our clients
were able to fill their carts with nutritious food, and as a result, we were
able to share 987,655 pounds of food between our clients and ministry
partners. This level of dedication to serving our community can only be
achieved with the help of an incredible team of volunteers and generous
donations from our community to match the need. Over the year,
Storehouse volunteers increased their gift of time and talent by 61%,
totaling over 12,500+ hours! 
At The Storehouse, we serve with dignity and compassion, and we always
strive to address underlying food security issues. We are proud to
announce our 2024 Heart Work Squad members, and we thank you for
supporting your community!
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Dignity.     Compassion.     Community.     Stewardship



Special thanks to Joanna Duran of
Team Duran Mortgage (NWMLS
#150941) at Guild MV for a their
matching 2023 donation to support
our Backpack Buddies program! 

Are you able to join us in fighting
youth hunger or want to partner
with us as a Heart Work Sponsor?
For more information Email
info@covingtonstorehouse.org  
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